WASHINGTON’S HEADQUARTERS TOWNHOUSES

BOARD OF MANAGERS

Dear Homeowners:

The 2009 Annual Meeting of the Unit Owners of Washington’s Headquarters will be held at the Dobbs Ferry Public Library, 55 Main Street, Dobbs Ferry on Wednesday, September 9th, 2009 at 8 p.m.

Two board members will be elected to fill the positions held by Lauralynn O’Halloran and Mary Donovan  whose terms expire this year.
Order of Business:

Roll Call

Proof of meeting notice

Previous meeting

Annual report

Financial report

Committee reports

Board elections

Other matters

Signed:
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Secretary

Dated:  August 23, 2009
Note:  Anyone wishing to have his vote tendered by a proxy must submit a proxy statement to the Board’s Secretary, Rob Parke, 10 Washington’s Headquarters, before this meeting.  A sample proxy statement form is attached.

